
 

 

ADVISORY TO PARENTS 

Dear Parents, 

The well being of our students is our primary concern and with the detection of cases 

of Corona Virus in the NCR, it is important that both the School and parents need to 

be aware, vigilant and take some precautionary measures. 

In the school, hygiene and cleanliness is being closely monitored.  Awareness is 

generated on a regular basis.   

We would like to request you to please follow a few guidelines 

1. If your ward is suffering from a cold, cough, fever or other flu like symptoms, 
please do not send the child to school unless fully recovered. Please consult a 
doctor immediately. 

2. Teach your children to : 

✓ Wash hands frequently with soap and water / use a sanitizer. We shall 

have this done in school too. 

✓ To cover mouth and nose with tissue while sneezing and coughing. 

✓ Avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth. 

✓ Avoid shaking hands and hugging people. 

✓ Use a face mask and gloves. 

✓ Maintain a distance of at least 3 ft from people who have a cough or cold. 

✓ Drink water frequently. Keep oneself hydrated. 

3. Follow advice given by national and local public health authorities. 

 

Let us all stay healthy and help others stay healthy too. 

 

With regards 

Principal 


